
From: Martin Jackson
To: Planning Commission
Subject: Leave our parks alone
Date: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 9:26:13 AM

Attention planning commission members,
  What is wrong with your vision of Mercer island? The citizens do not want our parks open for ANY type of
development…..we do not want any zoning changes, there will be strong opposition and a highly visible fight if you
go done this road.
  If you need any new city hall building, do it on the land the building stands on.  Every other city has done asbestos
abatement on their buildings, yes it is expensive but it is less wasteful in a new world where we cannot just plow
over every inch of land to make new! We need and demand our geeen space stays green.
   We are not at all happy with your position,
                Linda Anchondo and Martin Jackson
               4910 East Mercer Way, 98040
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